
Paving the way for a

Longevity Ready 
Maryland

2024 Legislative Quick Wins
“MDOA fought hard to achieve its desired goals during the 2024 legislative  
session, making significant steps forward in support for older people and their 
caregivers and advancing Maryland as a state that is longevity ready.”
~Secretary Carmel Roques

Additional Support 
for Caregivers
A new discretionary  
MDOA grant program  
reimbursing certain  
family or informal  
caregivers for  
qualifying expenses. 

SB 202
Sponsored by  
Sen. Joanne Benson

Investments in  
Village Growth
Funding for a three-year pilot 
project will strengthen a group  
of villages in Montgomery County 
and promote longer- 
term statewide  
village growth.

HB 1103/SB 875
Sponsored by  
Del. Sarah Wolek
Sen. Ariana Kelly

Increasing Transparency 
for Continuing 
Care Retirement 
Communities (CCRCs)
Requiring CCRCs to post their 
disclosure statements so current 
and prospective residents and 
their families can stay informed  
of their rights.

HB 68/SB 76
Sponsored by  
Sen. Clarence Lam
Del. Dana Stein

Better Training on the 
State Earned Income  
Tax Credit
Requiring periodic training for 
Maryland Access Point staff  
who make referrals on eligibility 
for state earned income tax 
credits to benefit  
older workers.

HB 1304
Sponsored by  
Del. Anne Kaiser

Supporting Small 
Assisted Living 
Providers
Modernizing training accessibility 
and giving additional time to 
meet licensing requirements to 
benefit small assisted living  
providers.

HB874/SB613
Sponsored by  
Sen. Pamela Beidle 
Del. Joseline  
Pena-Melnyk

$4 Million
In New Funding for  

Senior Care

9
New MDOA Positions 

Funded

$2.4 Million
 In New Funding for Statewide 
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